OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

August 24, 1954

N

—

Mr. Ferol L. Smith
Des Moines, New Mexico

Re: Wayne Freeman, Jr.

#1 Smith
Sec. 22 - T29N - R32E
Union County
Dear Sir:
‘. DW I was in Des Moines last week and tried to contact you personally
| || but failed. Concerning the above well Mz Freeman is anxious to get out
—

! from under the plugging bond which we hold covering this well and I want

! to know if you are satisfied with the manner in which the location has been

i left. In your last letter to this office you stated that you would probably

do the levelling of the location and would expect to be paid for this work

T by Mr. Freeman. Now Mr. Freeman has written us stating that after proper-

ly plugging the well he spent about $400. 00 cleaning off the location and build-

'/ ing a fence around the pits. Of course we would prefer a location to be left
so that a fence would not be necessary. If you made any special agreement
with Mr. Freeman I am not aware of same. ’

/‘
~—.

Please advise if you are in conformance with things as they now
stand or if you still expect reimbursement for the levelling. We are
desirous of closing the file on this well and releasing Mr. Freeman's bond
as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

L= P
i & i

EUGENE A, CHAVEZ,
Oil & Gas Inspector - District #4
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